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This email confirms BBID' s request to terminate the "Drainage Agreement Between The West Side Irrigation 
District and Byron Bethany Irrigation District''. 

Drainage services are no longer required for the subject parcel. 

Thank You. 

Riclc L. Gilmore 
General Manager I Secretary 
Byron Bethany Irrigation District 
PO Box 160 I 3944 Main Street 
Byron, CA 94514-0160 
925.634.3534 or 209.608.1428 (Phone) 
925.516.1239 or 209.835.2869 (Fax) 
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